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J. KENNETH DURHAM, D.P.M.
ALBANY PODIATRY ASSOCIATES, LLP
Diplomate, American Board of Podiatric Surgery
Board Certified in Foot Surgery
Fellow, American College of Foot Surgeons

531 Seventh Avenue
Albany, Georgia 31701
(229) 883-3535

May 25, 2022

The Honorable Dabney L. Friedrich

U.S. District Court for the District of Columbia
333 Constitution Ave

Washington, DC 20001

Re:  William McCall Calhoun, Jr.

Chart# 102574

DOB: 05-17-63
Dear Judge Friedrich:
I am writing in regards to my patient, William McCall Calhoun, Jr. Mr. Calhoun was first seen
in my office on March 23, 2022 with pain to both feet. Ihad performed surgery on his right foot
on May 19, 2022. I plan on doing the same procedures on his left foot sometime around the end
of August. Because of these surgical procedures and the postoperative care needed, the patient
will be unable to travel to Washington, D.C. until after January 1, 2023.

If you have any questions regarding my patient, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

AL O
J. Kenne urham, D.P.M.
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